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SERVICE-LEARNING WITH UNDERGRADUATE CRIMINAL 

JUSTICE MAJORS: A COMPARISON OF CAMPUS AND ONLINE 

STUDENTS ON REFLECTIVE LEARNING 

09/20/23 
April Terry, associate professor of criminal justice, published an article in the 
Journal of Criminal Justice Education.  

 

CONSTRUCTING WRITTEN SCIENTIFIC EXPLANATIONS; A 

CONCEPTUAL ANALYSIS SUPPORTING DIVERSE AND 

EXCEPTIONAL MIDDLE- AND HIGH-SCHOOL STUDENTS IN 

DEVELOPING SCIENCE DISCIPLINARY LITERACY 

12/01/23  

Brooke Moore, associate professor of advanced education programs, 

published an article in Frontiers in Education. 

 

 

BEST PRACTICES FOR SERVING LGBTQ+ STUDENTS IN THE 

21ST CENTURY: A SYSTEMATIC LITERATURE REVIEW 

12/01/23  

Mary Elizabeth Turner, assistant professor/digital curation librarian for 

Forsyth Library, published an article in Practical Academic 

Librarianship.  
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SPLASH ZONE WATER SCIENCE EVENT COMING TO KWEC 

01/10/24 

Wetlands, such as Cheyenne Bottoms, are some of the most 

biodiverse ecosystems on earth. To celebrate and educate the 

community about the significance of these natural wonders, the 

Kansas Wetlands Education Center will host a Splash Zone of water 

science learning stations on Jan. 20 from 1 to 2 p.m. 

 

FHSU AND KANSAS ASSOCIATION OF COMMUNITY COLLEGES 

TO ANNOUNCE NEW GUARANTEED ADMISSION PROGRAM IN 

NURSING 

01/12/24 

Fort Hays State University and the Kansas Association of Community 

Colleges will host a press conference in Topeka on Thursday, January 

18, to share details on a new guaranteed admission program for 

Kansas community college nursing graduates at FHSU. The event will 

be in the state capital at 9:00 A.M. 
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